
J. M. Ferrater 
1518 Willoiübroofe Lañe 

VÜlanom, Pa . 19085 

September 14, 1982 \ 

Mr. M e r r i l l S. M i l l e r 
In ternat ional Communication Agency 
USICA 
Washington, D.C. 20547 

Dear Mr. M i l l e r : 

.Thank you very much for the copies of Anerican Writing 
Today. They are handsamely produced and skilfully 
•e,djted. I am extremely pleased to nave had the opport-
imíty to contribute to this extremely interesting y¡';- ¡ fjí& 
program. 

Wíth best regards, 

Sincerely, 

José Ferrater-Mora 

mis 


